
Memorandum 
To: Board of Selectmen 

From: Town Manager 

CC: Kelly O’Connor 
 
Andover Street Next Steps 

February 28, 2024 

I have submitted a memo from John Starkey with regards to options for the 
moving and re-anchoring of the Andover Street walkway. I have also 
exchanged emails with Alyson Eberhardt from UNH on the donation of the 
plants and the planting. Since the last meeting: 

1. Con-Com has donated $10,000 to this effort. 

2. UNH has tentatively agreed to donate the plants, and has offered assistance 
in the planting effort.  

I would suggest that once Board direction is given on the Starkey memo that: 

1. John Starkey coordinate with Henry Boyd on calendar, and that the 
movement of the walkway be scheduled with a hard date.  

2. That the volunteer effort be coordinated with UNH and Henry Boyd to 
arrange for the actual planting, and to determine what level of assistance 
UNH can offer on the actual planting. 
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